
IPAC 
INFORMATION SESSION NIGHT
On Wednesday May 15th at 7:00 pm our Families & Friends are invited to

come meet with Stan Andrews - IPAC Lead.

Stan will be set up in the Main Activity Area of the home. He will provide

demonstrations of some of our testing tools, information on our tracking and

provide lots of opportunity for loved ones to ask any questions..

Hope to see you there!

The Golden Star
M A Y  2 0 2 4
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This year to celebrate Nurses Week

we have lots of fun things planned

for our Staff & Residents!

NURSES WEEK
2024



Happy  90th  Birthday                                   Happy 81st Birthday
Rita C.                                                                        Rita B.
May 1st                                                                     May 21st
Happy 96th Birthday                                     Happy 85th Birthday 
Catherine K.                                                          Ray H.
May 6th                                                                   May 23rd
  
Happy 90th Birthday                                     Happy 97th Birthday
Rollande D.                                                             Rita S.
May 11th                                                                  May 28th
Happy 64th Birthday                                     Happy 90th Birthday
Francois S.                                                             Lillian F.
May 12th                                                                 May 30th
Happy 86th Birthday                                      
Avril G.                                                                 
May 15th                                                               
Happy 69th Birthday
Sam E.
May 15th
Happy 90th Birthday
Dorothy C.
May 20th  

                                                                                  

Happy May Birthdays...



Always in our Hearts
Elizabeth B.

December 28th, 1924 - April 7th, 2024

Vernon G.
May 28th, 1938 - April 7th, 2024

Brian F.
April 26th, 1946 - April 22nd, 2024

Bill L.
April 28th, 1955 - April 30th, 2024

Family Council Meeting
Thursday May 23rd @ 7:00 PM

All family members & friends
are encouraged to attend!

For further information &
questions, please reach out to
Alan Woolley:
theawoolleys@hotmail.com 

Leo M
Christopher C..

William L.
Ellen B.
Rita B.

mailto:Theawoolleys@hotmail.com


My name is Jonathan Lafleche, I grew up in Casselman with one younger brother and
one older sister,  but I have been living in Cornwall for the last 7 years with my wife
who is also a Paramedic, however she is currently completing her master's of
psychotherapy in which she is excited to start her new career/challenge. Together, we
have a young daughter that we have named Alice, she will be 2 years old very soon,
and she is undeniably our little ray of sunshine.  After working as a lifeguard during my
high school years, I realized that healthcare was the right path for me and I became a
Paramedic and later became an Advanced Care Paramedic and have worked in
Cornwall and currently working in Prescott-Russell. I realized right before the
pandemic that I needed a new challenge in which was to become a Registered Nurse, I
completed my degree with Laurentian University/St Lawrence College in Cornwall. As
a Registered Nurse, I have worked and gained experience at Revera Heartwood long
term care. During my degree, I have also gained experience as a Personal Support
Worker at Sandfield place, and at the Eastern Ontario Health Unit as a student nurse.
During the last year of my nursing degree, I focused my consolidation in Palliative Care
at the Cornwall Hospice and in Critical Care at the Cornwall Community Hospital
critical care unit. I am beyond excited to start this new chapter of my career as the
Director of Clinical Services at Southbridge Cornwall. I can not wait to meet all the
residents, families and of course all the employees/staff working at Southbridge
Cornwall. I  enjoy working in a team-based environment, and I understand and take
seriously the benefits of interdisciplinary care in order for our residents to have the
best possible care and outcome. 

Southbridge Cornwall Welcomes Jonathan Lafleche
as Director of Clinical Services 
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Southbridge Cornwall
Professional Care Team

Residents’ Council
Resident Leaders

Lilibeth Medina - Executive Director
lmedina@southbridgecare.com
Chelsea Pecore - Director of Care
cpecore@southbridgecare.com
Sarah Walker - Director of Quality & Risk
swalker@southbridgecare.com
Jonathan Lafleche - Director of Clinical Services
jlafleche@southbridgecare.com
Ashley Mark - Director of Life Enrichment
amark@southbridgecare.com
Natasha Carriere - Resident Services Coordinator
ncarriere@southbridgecare.com
Umaira Chougle - Food Services Manager
uabdul@southbridgecare.com
Nidhin George - Office Manager
ngeorge@southbridgecare.com
Adam Seguin - Environmental Services Manager
aseguin@southbridgecare.com
Kathy Oberg - Receptionist/Nursing Unit Clerk
koberg@southbridgecare.com
Lerna Marana - Scheduler/Nursing Unit Clerk
lmarana@southbridgecare.com
Stan Andrews - IPAC Lead
sandrews@southbridgecare.com
Kim Harrop - RAI Coordinator
kharrop@southbridgecare.com
 
Mona Burrows - Nurse Practitioner
mburrows@southbridgecare.com
Dr. Cook - Medical Director
Adel Hana - Physiotherapist

Krystyna F.
Peter M.
Estelle S.
Margaret A.
Sue D.
Garfield D.
Marilyn H.
Larry M.

Natasha Carriere - 
Residents’ Council
Assistant

Meetings are held monthly
and included on our
recreation  calendars.

All Residents are
encouraged to attend!

MAY 2024


